
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 21 of the 1999 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, November 29, 2021 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of unanticipated 
revenues in the amount of $2,000 in funds from the 2022 Volunteer Fire 
Assistance Funds program managed by the NH Division of Forests and Lands. 
 
These funds are to be matched by the Town of Auburn and are to be spent for 
acquiring forestry shorts, forestry hose, nozzles and associated equipment 
consistent with the program Memorandum of Understanding. 
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